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Over the course of the past year, DEP’s and DCNR’s citizens advisory councils have been working collaboratively on a review of interagency coordination and cooperation.  This study involved the interviewing of a number of agency staff and common external partners, and a review of grant program and permitting processes.  

The councils have identified a number of findings, and are offering recommendations that we believe would improve interagency communication, coordination, and ultimately the effectiveness of agency programs created to protect the Commonwealth’s natural resources.

These findings and recommendations are presented using four main categories – Agency Priority Setting; Communication with External Partners; Grant Review, Approval, and Award Processes; and Leveraging Resources.

We encourage both of you and your respective agencies to use this report and the recommendations contained therein to maximize opportunities, where available, to work more closely together in a coordinated, efficient manner.  The citizens advisory councils remain ready and willing to assist DEP and DCNR in implementing the recommendations of this report.
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